

Level 5 82 Willis Street

tel: 64 4 499 9725

urban@urbanp.co.nz

PO Box 9042 Wellington 6141 New Zealand

3 March 2022

Resource Consents Manager Wellington City Council PO Box 2199 Wellington 6140

Email: planning.admin@wcc.govt.nz

Attention: Angela Jones

Consultant Planning Advisor

Dear Angela

Re: Resource Consent Application - MFC Development Limited Partnership - Proposed Central Area Development - MFC Carpark - 110 Jervois Quay

On behalf of our client, MFC Development Limited Partnership, Lenclose a resource consent application (loaded onto the memory stick) for a new Central Area building proposed to be sited in the MFC Carpark (110 Jervois Quay).

The \$2,145.00 application deposit fee has been paid by internet banking to 06 0582 0106111 00 - reference "*RC - 110 Jervois Quay*".

As we have previously discussed and agreed for other Central Area projects, I would be grateful if you would share with us your DRAFT s95 notification decision report.

If you require any further information and/or clarification relating to the application, please do not hesitate to contact me and I will do my very best to respond.

In the meantime I can advise that a letter supporting the proposed development from the Wellington Tenths Trust is anticipated to be received in the next short while and will be forwarded to you upon receipt.

Yours sincerely

Alistair Aburn

Environment and Resource Management Consultant

URBAN PERSPECTIVES LTD

DDI (04) 474 4111 Email: alistair@urbanp.co.nz

·